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Welcome to the Year 3 newsletter. As we move towards the end of the academic year, 
there has been all sorts of exciting things happening across school. Read below to find out 
more! 

Sports Week 
We all enjoyed Sports week across school last 
week. On Monday all of the children did      
superbly well during sports day and ended 
the day with a sticker and certificate each, 
and most importantly, smiling faces!  

We had a visit from a lady called Jenny who 
talked to us about the importance of having a 
positive mindset, not only in sports but also 
in life. 

We were also visited by a real Olympian last 
week! Mica McNeil, who has represented 
Great Britain in bobsleigh at two separate 
winter Olympics came into school to chat to 
the children and hopefully inspire them to 
follow their dreams and goals. She also      
organised a fun obstacle course for the    
children to take part in. All in all, we had an 
amazing week! 
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Proud to make a positive impact 

Upcoming dates 

Tuesday 1st July—Drop in session to new 
year group 

Thursday 10th July—reports home to    
parents 

Friday 18th July—Break up for Summer 
holidays. 

Visit to Valley Gardens Middle School 

On Monday, Mr Price’s class had the          
opportunity to visit VGMS to visit Mr Hughes 
the science teacher. As well as having a tour 
of the school from former Southridge pupils, 
the children were also able to take part in an 
exciting science experiment which involved 
heating water using a Bunsen burner! Fear 
not, Mrs Burton’s class, you will get your 
chance to visit in a couple of weeks time! 

 

Pasta Making! 

The children got the           
chance to make their own  
pasta from scratch when our 
school food suppliers 
‘Mellors’ came into school. 
We also got to try it...it was 
delicious! 



Coastal Art trip 

On Thursday, we had a walk down to the sea front to take advantage of the natural beauty 
on our coastlines and sketch St Mary’s Lighthouse. This trip supported the work we have 
been doing in art this term where we have been learning about the coast. We had a great 
time and only got slightly wet! 

 

 


